STAYING COMMITTED AND CONNECTED JANUARY 22, 2018

Three National Science
Foundation-funded STEM
Scholars, Audrey delLeon,
Chelsea Breaw, and Joshua
Orosco, attended the Joint
Mathematics Meeting (JMM) in
San Diego from January 10 -
13, 2018. These STEM
Scholars created a poster to
disseminate information about
Solano's STEM Scholar grant
and they presented at a poster
session of the JMM. Ancther
highlight of the trip was a tour of
UC San Diego.




Maire Morinec reported that on Friday, the Facilities and IT staff did an amazing job in a short
period of time relocating computers and desks in order to add capacity to a number of
classroom overflowing with students. “Faculty are thrilled and both rooms look great,” Maire
reported. Maire provided the staff pizza in appreciation for their work.

Campus Safety Message

From Lt. Brian Travis:
Welcome back everyone.

| want you all to know that the Campus Sheriffs Office is
committed to promating a safe and engaging learning
environment where all can enjoy the challenges and rewards
of the educational process free of fear, apprehension,
harassment, or discrimination. In order to achieve a safe and
healthy learning environment, we must all share
responsibility by exemplifying the code of conduct and
reporting all emergencies, crimes, suspicious activities and safety hazards to the Campus
Sheriff's Office. Together we can continue to make Solano Community College a model of
educational excellence and guarantee educational opportunities for everyone. Below are some
new updates from our recent safety and security improvements:

1. New Automated License Plate Reader (ALPR) cameras posted at the south Fairfield
campus entrance will allow law enforcement to track vehicle license plates as they enter and
exit campus. The ALPR system will help law enforcement keep out those who would like to do
harm to our students and staff.

2. Speed bumps have been added to the interior roads around campus. As a reminder, the
speed limit is 25 mph on the interior roads and 10 mph in parking lots.

3. We have a new campus deputy and his name is Bryant Williams (see photo above). He
has more than 24 years of law enforcement and is a well-respected deputy at the Sheriff's
Office. Deputy Williams is also a veteran of the United States Navy where he traveled abroad
extensively working as a Cryptologic Technician.

4. As always, if you are leaving campus late, arrange to leave with a friend or call Campus
Sheriffs Office at 707-580-6526 (Fairfield Campus), 707-580-4936 (Vallejo Center) or 707-
580-6054 (Vacaville Center) for Safety Escort assistance.

You can find out more information about the Campus Sheriffs Office by visiting our website at
http ://www.solano.edu/pdlice/

Basketball Camp for Youth Coming to SCC

Sdano College is hosting a "Dynamic Player Camp" beginning in March.

Open to boys and girls in grades kindergarten through 11th grade, the kids will learn from
basketball coaches John Nagle and Matt Borchert, along with staff and players and will focus
on ball contrdl, passing, getting shots, shooting, attacking defenses, decision making and
footwork.

The camp takes place in March and April. For more information, contact Matt Brochert at

matt.borchert@solano.edu or John Nagle at john.nagle @solano.edu.
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